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I urge the committee to please reject SB 219. This bill is a beyond infuriating attempt 

to remove an election system that has widespread, bipartisan support in this state. 

Any state legislator caught supporting this bill probably understands it's virtual 

political suicide in this state, as people of all stripes in Oregon support it. Mail-in 

voting has been proven incredibly effective in Oregon at being accessible, increasing 

turnout, being cost-effective, and being highly secure with VIRTUALLY NO RECORD 

OF FRAUD. Why attempt alternative voting systems that have proven worse by ALL 

of these measures? 

 

Please reject this silly silly bill. 


